January 20, 1981

Garbis Tours and Travel
P.0. Box 4515

Long Island City Station
New York, New York 11104

Dear Mr. Bogosian,

We have received your letter of December 17, 1980 offering your servicaes
to us. This 18 a most kind and appealing offer, howaver, we had made prior
commitbants. We will certainly consider services for future trips.

Thank you again.

Sincerely,

o Ohaorconn-
Linda R, Ohanian
Assistant to the Armenian Studies

Program Coordinator




